From: Jo Hurford <johurford ||

Sent: 28 August 2022 12:15

To: Laura Dorbeck; Planning Planning; Bloomsbury Conservation Areas
Subject: Comment from Bloemsbury CAAC

Dear Laura,

The comment from BCAAC re 2022/3498/P UCL institute of Neurology is 'no comment'.

Regards,

Jo Huford on behalf of BCAAC



